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Congress of the Sinitch 6tates
; - Deust of RepetsentatPats

commma en emner ese caermna
Essai 2125. Rayters Resar Guits pedbing

maghiana. m.c. 20615 -

March 8, 1985

.

The Honorable Nunzio J. Palladino
Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555 -

|

Dear Chairman Palladino:
I have received the Commission's January 8,1985 responses to

my July 2, 1984 and August 24, 1984 letters regarding apparent
material false statements by the Mississippi Power and Light
Company about the Grand Gulf nuclear power plant.

As Chairman of the Subcommittee on Energy Conservation and
Power of the Committee on Energy and Commerce, I continue to have
great interest in this matter. Consequently, I would request to
be informed as soon as the Commission has decided on a final

,

enforcement action and prior to the actual issuance of any

| enforcement action to the licensee. As you suggested in your
response to my August 24, 1984 letter, I believe that our'

correspondence on this matter should be made publicly available at;

i that time.

l I am greatly disappointed that it took the Commission so long
! to respond to my inquiries and that information responsive to my

request was not provided sooner. I expect to be kept fully and
currently informed on this matter in the future.

i

i Sincerely,

r

Edward J. Marke
Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy

Conservation and Power
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